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Support your precinct and have your say in the community



�





Penkivil





Precinct Meeting





moNDAY 4 april 2011 �7.30 - 9.30pm 





3rd Floor, Waverley Council Chambers


Corner Bondi Road & Paul Street











Agenda


Welcome 


Combating illegal rubbish dumping-  Mark Wood, Director Public Works and Services will explain ‘Your Call’ and scheduled clean up services and detail ways to alleviate the incidence of dumped rubbish 


Adoption of minutes of previous meeting


AGM-Election of Precinct Office Bearers


Traffic- Should a Residential Preferred Parking Scheme (RPSS) be introduced to:


*	Paul Street adjacent to Waverley Park?


*	Dalley St, James St, Council St?


5.  Development Applications: Benevolent Society’s DA update - Receives Fed/State Govt Grant of $5m  


6.  General Business�      *	Proposed formation of Bon Accord   	Sub-committee


THIS IS A PUBLIC MEETING, ALL WELCOME!


Convenor: Bill Mouroukas: email � HYPERLINK "mailto:mourouka@netscape.net" ��mourouka@netscape.net� or phone 9369 8252 to leave a message


Secretary: Keith Bryars: email � HYPERLINK "mailto:kbryars@bigpond.com" ��kbryars@bigpond.com�
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�
�
WARD COUNCILLORS


Ingrid Strewe (ALP)


Phone 9389 7299


Email � HYPERLINK mailto:ingrids@waverley.nsw.gov.au ��ingrids@waverley.nsw.gov.au�





Prue Cancian (Greens)


Phone 8061 7553


Email pruec@waverley.nsw.gov.au





Tony Kay (Lib.) 


Phone 9365 7707


Email tonyk@waverley.nsw.gov.au

















Sell your stuff or shop till you drop on the Garage Sale Trail!


Following the success of the original Waverley Council-supported Garage Sale Trail last year, hundreds of garage sales will again be happening across Waverley on Sunday 10 April, as part of the Australia-wide Garage Sale Trail.


You can hold your own garage sale or hunt for bargains on the day. To register your sale or find those close to you, visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.garagesaletrail.com.au" ��www.garagesaletrail.com.au�


Waverley, Woollahra and Randwick Councils are supporting the Garage Sale Trail – think vintage and pre-loved to reduce your footprint!





This event is supported by the 3-Council Ecological Footprint Project which is assisted by the NSW Government through its Environmental Trust.




















